
From: Stephen Ellis [scellis@eastarm.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 26, 2006 3:50 PM 
To: Panayi, Damian 
Subject: Re: Consultation for UR Screech Lake exploration 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Red 
Damian, 
 
The LKDFN is the primary community, but both the YKDFN and DKFN should be given the 
opportunity to decide whether they wish to be consulted or not on this one.  
 
Steve 
 
"Panayi, Damian" <Damian_Panayi@golder.com> wrote: 

Hi Steve, 
  
The MVLWB advised that I get some guidance from you as to whom UR should be consulting with prior 
to the next permit application for Screech Lake.  Clearly we will involve Lutsel K'e, but I am not clear 
about the Yellowknives Dene.  As you know, during the last permit application, the YKDFN deferred to 
the LKDFN when asked to comment on the project, saying it was in Lutsel K'e territory.  Can Treaty 8 
Tribal Corp provide us with any direction here? 
  
Thanks, 
  
Damian 
  
Damian Panayi 
Wildlife Biologist 
Golder Associates Ltd. 
Yellowknife, NT 
867.873.6319 
 
This e-mail transmission is confidential and may contain proprietary information for the express use of the intended recipient. Any use, distribution or 
copying of this transmission, other than by the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and 
delete all copies. Electronic media is susceptible to unauthorized modification, deterioration, and incompatibility. Accordingly, the electronic media 
version of any work product may not be relied upon. 
  

 
 
 
Stephen Ellis  
Lutsel K'e Dene First Nation / NWT Treaty #8 Tribal Corporation  
Box 15  
Lutsel K'e, Northwest Territories, Canada X0E 1A0  
Tel: (867)-370-3217  
Fax: (867)-370-3209 

Page 1 of 1

1/18/2007file://N:\Active\Year%202006\06-1365-036%20Ur%20Energy%20Screech%20Aquatics\C...


